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For Immediate Release 

Nunatsiavut Government changes 

position on non-essential travel 

The Nunatsiavut Government is advising that, effective immediately, it will no longer be 

discouraging non-essential travel to, from and within the Labrador Inuit Settlement Area. 

Public Health measures around COVID-19 in the province have been significantly 

relaxed in recent weeks, with the next changes coming into effect on March 14. At that 

time, while the wearing of masks will still be strongly recommended, Public Health 

restrictions on formal and informal gatherings, as well as measures on numbers of 

individuals permitted at public venues, will be lifted, and out of province travellers will 

no longer have to isolate and get tested. 

The lifting of restrictions does not mean that COVID-19 has gone away.  It will still be 

with us for some time to come.  


